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CITY OF SANTA CLARA 
 

NOTICE OF HOLDING A SPECIAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION FOR THE OFFICE OF ELECTED 

CHIEF OF POLICE  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, March 3, 2020, a Special Municipal 

Election consolidated with the Statewide Presidential Primary Election will be held in the City of 

Santa Clara, Santa Clara County, California, for the election of the office of the Elected Chief of 

Police for an unexpired term ending November 2020. 

Hosam Haggag  
City Clerk 
City of Santa Clara 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


